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In observance of the Holy Week, please be advised 
that PNB Europe branch (Victoria Office) will be 
closed from March 29, Good Friday, to April 1, 
Easter Monday.
 
PNB UK Phone Remittance service will be unavailable 
on March 29 (Good Friday) only.
 
Regular banking operations will resume on Tuesday, 
April 2, 2024.
 
We encourage our clients to complete their banking 
transactions ahead of the long weekend.


